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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Spring into Feline Medicine eConference Returns with Three Days of 

Cutting-Edge Feline Healthcare Topics 
 

Popular event for veterinary professionals of all levels returns after receiving rave 
reviews  

 
BRIDGEWATER, NJ; March 30, 2023 – The American Association of Feline 
Practitioners’ (AAFP) Spring into Feline Medicine eConference returns this April and 
May with three days of live virtual presentations for veterinary professionals and 
students. Expert speakers will present live on a variety of feline-specific topics, including 
Feline Infectious Peritonitis (FIP), hair loss, skin disease, trauma, respiratory issues, 
osteoarthritis, neurology, pulmonary patterns, dental issues, stomatitis, uveitis, 
crystalluria, and more. 
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The live presentations will be held on April 30, May 10, and May 20 to best 
accommodate busy veterinary professionals’ schedules. Attendees can expect an 
interactive Q&A session to follow each presentation. Additionally, the presentations will 
be recorded and available on-demand through December 31, 2023, so attendees have 
ample time to catch up on a day or revisit the material and gain a deeper understanding 
of the sessions. Attendees can earn up to 13.5 RACE-approved continuing education 
credits. 
 
“We are thrilled to bring back the Spring into Feline Medicine eConference to the 
veterinary community,” said Heather O’Steen, CAE, AAFP CEO. “This event highlights 
our commitment to providing high standards of feline education and evidence-based 
medicine. The agenda includes a variety of feline topics that will provide attendees with 
practical take-home information which they can implement with their clients.” 
 
Attendee feedback for previous Spring into Feline Medicine eConferences has been 
consistently high. In the 2022 eConference Survey, 99% of attendees learned new 
practical information to incorporate into their practice and would recommend attending 
the eConference to a colleague. 
 
Registration for the Spring into Feline Medicine eConference is now open! AAFP 
Members receive exclusive pricing. For more information about the conference, 
including the full agenda, visit catvets.com/sfm2023. 
 

### 
 
About the American Association of Feline Practitioners  
The American Association of Feline Practitioners (AAFP) supports its members in 
improving the health and wellbeing of cats through high standards of practice, 
continuing education, and evidence-based medicine. As a trusted leader in the 
veterinary community, the AAFP has a long-standing reputation and track record for 
increasing the standard of care for cats through the development of practice guidelines, 
feline-specific education and resources, and feline caregiver resources. Home to the 
Cat Friendly Practice® and Cat Friendly Certificate Programs, the AAFP encourages 
veterinary professionals of all levels to re-evaluate preconceived notions of practice 
strategies and advance the quality of feline medicine.  
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